
Dear Marching Band Parents,  
 
During the week of Band Camp, we will be serving a robust hot lunch at noon at noon every 
day.  In order to plan effectively, we need to know how many of the various types of restricted 
eaters we might have.  We need to know about any food allergies or dietary restrictions, and 
we need a headcount of vegetarians.    
 
We are collecting this information via an online form.  Here is the link to the form:  
https://fs22.formsite.com/brentwoodband/form7/index.html 

 
Click on the link, complete the information for each child you have in marching band, and then 
scroll down to the bottom to click submit.  It will take 15 seconds, max. 
 
We need all new band members, even those with no dietary restrictions, to submit a form so 
that we can be sure we have accurate information for all of the kids.   Returning members with 
dietary restrictions are invited to make sure their info is current by resubmitting. 
 
We have a vegetarian option at every meal, PB&J and cereal are always available, and your 
child is welcome to bring in food from home.  Students are NOT permitted to leave campus at 
meal times.  
 
If you have questions or concerns about meals, please email Elisabeth at 
elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu 
 
 
With deepest gratitude for your timely compliance,  
 
The Band Camp Food Team  
Lacey Batey 
Rebecca Martinez 
Teresa Moore 
Elisabeth Sandberg 
Quinn Trott 
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